

## THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY

5410 Grosvenor Lane • Bethesda, MD 20814-2197 Tel: (301) 897-9770 • Fax: (301) 530-2471

April 14, 1994

TO:

Section and Chapter Presidents

Student Chapter Advisors

FROM:

Lorraine LeSchack, Assistant to Program Director

SUBJECT: 1993 Summaries of Activities

We are happy to enclose a collection of "Summaries of Activities" from 56 sections, chapters, and student chapters. We hope you find these activity summaries both interesting and helpful in identifying new directions/projects for your section or chapter. If we did not receive a summary of activity report from you this year, we hope you will consider putting it on your agenda for next year.

We encourage you to continue submitting articles for The Wildlifer -- reporting on recent or upcoming meetings, new activities, successful legislative efforts, or innovative fund raising projects. All of us would benefit from this exchange. Your report would appear in the "Reports from Sections, Chapters, Working Groups, and Members" and should be submitted to The Wildlife Society, Attention Janine Walker, at the above address. Submission deadlines for the remainder of the year are:

1994 Issue	Deadline
July-August	June 13, 1994
September-October	August 15, 1994
November-December	October 10, 1994

If you don't already distribute your newsletters outside of your membership, please consider adding The Wildlife Society headquarters, your Section Representative, Section President, and perhaps other Chapter Presidents in your section to your mailing list.

As you may already know, The Society's First Annual Conference will be held in Albuquerque, New Mexico, September 21-25. I have enclosed a copy of the program. I hope that some of you and/or your members will attend.